
 

December 15, 2023 

Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3239 

 
Attention Provider Type 19 (Nursing Facilities):  Medicaid Estate 
Recovery Changes Effective January 1, 2024 
Effective January 1, 2024, Health Management Systems, Inc. (HMS) will no longer be the vendor for the Nevada 
Medicaid Estate Recovery (MER) program.  The program will be returning to the State of Nevada, Department of 
Health and Human Services, Division of Health Care Financing and Policy’s (DHCFP’s) Medicaid Estate Recovery 
Unit.  The only impact to providers is that all MER program related correspondence should be directed to the 
updated address below.  Payments will continue to be mailed to the payment address below.   
 
Correspondence Mailing Address: 

Division of Health Care Financing and Policy 
ATTN: Medicaid Estate Recovery 
1100 East William Street Suite 101 
Carson City, NV 89701 
Phone: (775) 687-8416 or Toll Free (800) 992-0900 and select option 6 and then enter extension 78416 
to be transferred to the Medicaid Estate Recovery Unit.  
Email: mer@dhcfp.nv.gov 
Fax: (775) 684-3720 

 
Payment Mailing Address: 

Medicaid Estate Recovery 
PO Box 848473 
Los Angeles, CA 90084-8437 

 
For additional information, please see the DHCFP’s Medicaid Estate Recovery program website at: 
https://dhcfp.nv.gov/Providers/PI/MER/.  
 

mailto:mer@dhcfp.nv.gov
https://dhcfp.nv.gov/Providers/PI/MER/

